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Spotlight On: Aladdin Jr.
This year members of the 6th grade class performed in the musical
Aladdin Jr. The second grade GHS students got to take a field trip to
HES to see the performance. There was also a performance for
friends and family on May 11th. We are so proud of the cast and
crew and how hard they worked to put on an amazing performance!
Special thanks to Miss Gee and all the staff members for their
dedication to the musical and students.

Spotlight On: Future Problem Solvers
Congratulations to our 6th grade Future Problem
Solvers (FPS) on The G.O.A.T.s placing 3rd in the State
championship. FPS is one element of Hebron
Elementary School’s Challenge & Enrichment program.
The FPS program brings essential problem solving skills
to students in 4th to 12th grade. The program offers a
variety of options to prepare students for the future,
Global Issues Team Problem Solving, Community
Problem Solving, Art, Scenario Performance and
Scenario Writing. Congratulations to A.J. Dunnells;
Harper Loiselle; Cora Braim and Giana Quinto for a job well done!!

District Advancement Plan: NAEYC Preschool Re-accreditation
At the May 16th Board of Education meeting, Principal Uriano updated the Board on the
NAEYC Preschool Re-accreditation process that is currently happening at Gilead Hill School.
To see the District Advancement Plan presentations you can always visit our website under
the District tab, select District Advancement Plan or you can see the preschool presentation
linked here.
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